
 
 

 
 

 

TDSB Labour Update 
 
The media has announced some work action by the TDSB and I’m sure many of you are 
wondering what happens if TDSB staff go on strike.  During Work to Rule we anticipate all 
programs, including Nursery School, to be OPEN as usual. 
  
 

Unfortunately, in the event of a strike where the school classes are cancelled but the 
building remains open, we will be unable to keep our Part-Time Nursery School operating as 
we will need Room 105 for full-time daycare for the older children. In this situation, your 

Nursery School fees will be credited back to you. 
  

 

If, however, the school building must close due to a brief strike, the entire Daycare 
(including Nursery School) must close. In this situation, we will not refund parent fees. The 

decision to open or close the school rests entirely with the TDSB and Public Health. If the 
school building is closed, then unfortunately, we must also be closed. Parents are 
encouraged to consult www.tdsb.on.ca or a media source for further information. We will 

communicate with parents as more information becomes available. 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca/

